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Congregant gives thanks to Hartman PS girls

	(Re: Grade 4/5 students take colourful approach to rebuilding Aurora United Church, May 15)

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the congregation of Aurora United Church (AUC) for having a fund

raiser to help rebuild our church.

You really made a difference in our community

 I attended AUC since I was four growing up on Tyler Street.

I led and attended CGIT (Canadian Girls In Training (to be Christians)) Girls 12 ? 17, a youth program, for 25 years and our purpose

was to ?Cherish Health, Seek Truth, Know God, Serve Others and thus become the girl that God would have me be.?  You certainly

are serving others.

You don't realize how many memories went up in smoke that day on April 11.

Donna Keffer

Aurora
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